
May 14, 2023 Sixth Sunday of Easter 

Mass Intentions 

5/14/23     For the People of the Parish 

5/17/23     Martha & Bryan Sieben 

5/19/23     Paul Zappi 

Offerings and Expenses 

Income $4,044.00                                                      
CCD $134.00                                                                                                                                        
Expenses $2,587.77 

 

 Alice Loftin, Sandra Dugan, John Nolte, Lea Uptigrove, Duane Petersen, Matthew Watson, Kelly Garner, Marvin Jordan 

 

*To add names to the Prayer List please call the Parish Office* 

Dylan Logan  5/14 

Hunter Cooley  5/16 

Vicky Babineaux 5/16 

Paul Zappi  5/16 

Parish Announcements   

Those interested to serve as lectors and Extra-Ordinary Ministers of the Eucharist are 
invited to sign-up.  The sign-up sheet is at the back of the Church. 

Sunday, May 14th our parish youth will have a covered dish luncheon after the youth 
mass.  All parish youth in 8th-12th grade are invited to come for food, fellowship, and 
fun.  

Next Sunday, May 21st is the Last Day of CCD.  We will be having our End of the Year 
Luau and invite all parents to join us.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Tickets and more information go to  

https://www.dobgifts.org/gala/ 

VBS 2023 

Mark your calendars for your kiddos to take a 

expedition to Africa with Safari Guide Mrs. 

Amanda. During the week of July 10th-14th our 

VBS adventurers will explore the Saints of      

Africa.  For more information go to OLOV’s    

Facebook page and check out our events page.  

Also, Mrs. Amanda will need the following 

items:   

Empty Paper Towel and Toilet Rolls 

Empty Rectangle Tissue Boxes 

Empty Egg Cartons 

Camino de Santiago Pilgrimage! 

Please join other Catholics from the diocese to hike the Camino de Santiago along the 

countryside of Spain. This tour begins in Sarria, the most popular Camino starting 

point, covering the last 100km of the Camino Frances to converge on Santiago de 

Compostela. Tour includes hotel, airfare, breakfast each day, luggage shuttled while 

you hike, a hiking guide, and training to get you physically ready. There are limited 

spots available for this September 23rd to October 3rd, 2023. if you are interested in 

joining this spiritual journey, contact Jane Lakatos at jhlakatos@gmail.com   

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dobgifts.org%2Fgala%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0a9RRxjH1IRXV6qucXg8KdQgrrA0S0DAmjtT-XiHNJ96beSYHhc91qw3s&h=AT35IRaApVe8C5lgpVFRXLYFlDPGZ2Szqg5DTlslwBF1NkEKzSDWh5HK-10OEB9IHMrqQZgKLBCmL5DlTBjWSR9zddisTGQSHtxNliJlMH-CDtWx

